
ST. MONTFORT SCHOOL, PATEL NAGAR, BHOPAL 

 

 

SMS/CIR/2023-2024/04      Date: 06.04.2023 

 

Dear Parents, 

   Greetings to you from St. Montfort School, Bhopal. We Wish 

you all a Happy and Joyful Easter, May the Good lord keep you all with peace 

and harmony. 

Kindly note the following: 

1. School will remain closed on 7th and 8th of April, 2023. 

2. On 10.04.2023, Students of Class 10th (2022-23) are requested to see the 

list displayed on the School Notice Board and collect the Provisional 

Registration forms from IT Office to secure the admission for Class XI 

(2023-24) 

3. All those students who have not collected the report card till date or 

have not submitted any application for their absence, the parents are 

requested to meet the principal on 8th or 10th of April, 2023, between 

08:00 AM to 10:00 AM. If not, the seats will be given to others who seek 

admission in Montfort. 

 

 

      

Bro. Monachan K.K. 

Principal 


